
 

Hospice  

North Hastings  

Holiday Hours 
 

CLOSED  
 

December 24th, 2021-January 4th, 
2022 inclusive.  

 
Our doors will remained closed to the  

public during this time to allow for  
complete privacy for our patient and 

their family.  
 

However, if you need more immediate  
assistance please call 613-332-8014 
and one of our staff members will be 
able to support you with your needs. 
(i.e. put equipment on the porch, etc.)  

 
We wish you a very Merry Christmas 

& a Happy New Year!  
 


